
 

From: Katherine Thorndike <khthorndike@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 10:16 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Support for Energy Efficiency Program 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
 
 
Dear PUC, 
I am writing to express support for the Energy Efficiency Program. This is an important program to bring 
jobs and sustainable energy to NH 
 
Thank you, 
--  
Katherine Thorndike 
222 Whiteface Intervale Road 
North Sandwich, NH   03259 
603-707-7598 
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